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4th September 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
As we embark on a new academic year, I am writing to update you on our Street School 
initiative, which has been running successfully in the mornings with the assistance of our 
dedicated volunteers. Their contributions have been invaluable, and we have received 
overwhelmingly positive feedback regarding the positive impact this scheme has had on our 
school environment. 
 
However, we have recently lost a couple of our wonderful volunteers, due to their children 
moving on to secondary school. This has created an opening for new members of our community 
to become involved in supporting our students and enhancing their experience at school. 
 
Should you be interested in volunteering for the Street School programme, I encourage you to 
reach out by emailing streetschool@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk, or alternatively, you may speak 
directly to myself or the office staff. Your involvement would not only benefit the children but 
also foster a sense of community and engagement within our school. 
 
Furthermore, we are keen to expand the Street School initiative to include an afternoon session. 
We would greatly appreciate any assistance that parents or guardians may be able to offer from 
2:50 pm until 3:30 pm. During this time, your child is welcome to wait in the Tea Club, ensuring 
they are well cared for until the end of the session. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school's enriching environment. 
We truly value your support and involvement. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Crabb 
Deputy Headteacher 
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